
Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our community and the wider world

Tuesday 6th November 2018.

Developments from October 2018.
After School Childcare Provision Update for Autumn 

Term 2nd Half
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 

Following the success of our clubs and after school provision last half term as was mentioned in the 
Headteacher's Blog prior to the half term holiday our trial will be extended until the end of Autumn Term.

After School Provision -  (Open to children from Reception Class to Year 6)

We will continue to offer 2 sessions. They will be on Mondays and Thursdays 3.15p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

The first After School Club session will start on Thursday 8th November 2018.

Following feedback the cost will be £3.50 per child for the first hour. Sessions can be purchased on an hourly 
basis. 

The first hour will include a planned session. 

From November  this half term - Mondays sessions will be a Computing Club and as places are limited In the 
first instance this will be offered in the first place to the children who attend the whole session (3.15p.m. - 5.30 
p.m.) but if there are spaces left these will be offered to children who do not wish to attend the full session until
5.30 p.m. on a first come first served basis. This will start on Monday 12th November 2018.

The second 1 hour and 15 minute session will include a break, snack, drink, informal activities and homework 
support if needed. This is only open to children who have attended for the first hour

From November the Thursday session will be Forest Schools Club and will include activities such as woodcraft 
and fire-pit activities. This will begin on Thursday 8th November 2018. 

The total cost per child per session is £8.50. and is booked  per half term. Once again, you will be able to pay 
using our School Money system. As we have to plan for staffing in advance we regret that refunds cannot be 
made in the case of absence.

Please contact the school office to avoid disappointment and to book a place or alternatively complete the slip 
below and return to school. You will only be contacted if there is NOT a place for your child.

Kind Regards, 

Belinda Athey – Headteacher



Please delete/ cross out as applicable: 

I would/ would not be interested in my child(ren)  ...................................... ( name(s)) 

attending Mondays Computing Club After School Provision 3.15-5.30 p.m. at a total cost 

per child of £8.50 per session.

I do  / do not wish for my child (ren).......................................( name(s) to attend  Mondays After School 

Club until 

5.30 p.m. but wish for my child to be considered if there are spaces for a place on 

Monday Computing Club until 4.15 p.m. at a total cost of £3.50 per child.

I would/ would not be interested in my child(ren) .........................................( name(s) 

attending Thursdays  Forest Schools Club After School Provision 3.15-5.30 p.m.  at a 

total cost of £8.50 per session

 I do  / do not wish for my child(ren) ......................................... ( name(s) to attend until 5.30 

p.m. but wish for my child to be considered if there are spaces for a place on Thursday

Forest Schools Club until 4.15 p.m. at a total cost of £3.50 per child.

Signed ………………………………………………. 

Name ........................................................................




